
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Pine Class Newsletter 

Friday 7th March 2025   

This Week…  

It has been so lovely to have a sunny week this week! Some of the things we have been 
learning this week include:  

• Maths – We have finished our place value to 50 unit this week. We have learnt to 
find missing numbers on number lines up to 50 and have found one more and one 
less than numbers up to 50. Some of the children have found recognising numbers 
up to 50 a little tricky, so this is our maths homework focus this week.   

• English – We have begun reading the book ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers in our 
reading lessons. We have retold and sequenced the story of Jack and the Beanstalk 
in our writing lessons. 

• History – Thank you for supporting your child with their history homework last 
week. It has been so lovely to hear about the old toys they spoke about with their 
family members, and this really helped with our comparison work in our lesson.  

Home Learning 

• Spelling – Please find this week’s spelling sheet in your child’s folder. This 
reinforces our learning around spelling the days of the week correctly, making sure 
these include a capital letter as they are proper nouns. Please make sure spelling 
folders are returned by Thursday ready for the next piece of homework to be put 
in.   

• Maths – Please find a maths task on your child’s Mathseeds account. The activity 
this week reinforces our learning around numbers up to 50.   

• Reading – As always, it would really benefit your child’s reading if they read the 
book at least 4 times over the week. Please write a comment in the contact book 
each time your child reads at home.  

Forest school/Cricket – Just a reminder that forest school takes place on Tuesday 
afternoons this tern and cricket takes place on Thursday afternoons.   


